
701 Loyola Avenue New Orleans, Louisiana 70113 January 4, 1970 

Mr. Janes H. Lesar Attorney at Law 910 Sixteenth Street, N.W. Suite 600 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
Dear Mr. Lesar: 

Reference is made to your letter dated December 25, 
. 1977, concerning, the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

request of rr. Harold Weisberg for records pertaining to the 
assassination of President John F. Kennedy and others. This is to advise you that your letter has been 
received and has been referred to Fnl Headquarters in 
Washington, D.C., for further processing. It is suggested 
that any further inquiry be directed to our FOIA Section at 
our headquarters in Washington, D.C. 
FOIPA INFORMATION: 
	

Very truly yours, Agent Hours - 2 Clerical Hours - 1 
FRANCIS M. MULLEN, JR. Special Agent in Charge 

By: 
JOSEPH P. MC MAHON Supervisory Special Agent 

ADDENDUM: 

Enclosed for the Bureau are'two  Xerox copies of 
FOIA request of Mr. HAROLD WEISBERG. 

Per telephone conversations with FOIPA Section Chief 
ALLEN MC CRFIGHT and Unit Chief HORACE BECKWITH on 1/3/78 and 
1/4/76, respectively, it was determined that much of WEISBERG's 
request cpierlqK. with requests made to FHTHQ and to other 
offices, and that WETSBERC is currently involved in litigation 
with the Bureau. Ther0fore, this re-,:n-t h4!; been rorref' 
FB11IQ for further procesr3nr. 	
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1  -  Addressee 	 N 	Orleans h..,  2 -- Bureau (Enc. 2) 	 4,/- 190-33) 	
_ FOIPA SECTION) 	(1 - 6(-2855) qpm:nmb (!)). • 


